
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
 

Hello, I am a proud member of staff at Bishop Alexander. I joined this 

wonderful team in May 2022. 

Whilst working at Bishop, some of my favourite memories have been, 

meeting all the amazing children, and going on a trip to the forest. 

 

 

Miss Groves 

My hobbies and 

interests: 

- Travelling 

- Baking 

- Spending time 

with family and 

friends.  

 

 Early Years Teaching Assistant  

 

My favourite books: 
There’s a Monster in Your Book 

– Tom Fletcher 

Supertato – Sue Hendra/Paul 

Linnet 

The Very Hungary Caterpillar – 

Eric Carl 

 I am delighted to work 

at Bishop because 

there are so many 

exciting opportunities 

and amazing people to 

meet. 

 

The person I find  

inspirational is Leah 

Williamson because she has 

shown lots of young people, 

that anyone can achieve 

anything they want, if they 

try their best and that 

anyone can play football. 

 

If I wasn’t an Early 

Years Teaching 

Assistant, I would love 

to be a clothes 

designer. 

 


